
Hello all; 
 
I am opposed to the Pembina Propane Terminal and the idea of the commission making a 
decision on April 7th, 2015.  You do not have enough information to do that. 
 
You do not have the Coast Guard report on the propane ships on the Columbia and any 
information about the propane trains from the railroads. 
 
I think a no or at the very least a delay in making a decision is in order.   
 
The thought of putting a propane terminal inside of a major city, that would put many lives at 
risk seems unreasonable.  After all we are looking at only 35 to 40 permanent jobs. 
 
Thank You for your time. 
 
Herman Kachold 
co-chair of the Hayden Island Livability Project 
 
Herman Kachold <hkachold@msn.com> 


